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Classroom Times
teacher

date

Mr. G. Hog


	teacher: Miss Tammy and Miss Lorna
	date: March 2017
	heading1: In the classroom
	1: In the classroom we are working on nursery rhymes. We will be working in centers on various activities associated with these rhymes throughout the month. At the end of every week we will send home a copy of each rhyme so you can recite it with your child for practice.

We are also continuing to work on letter name and sound identification as well as writing our names. Please work with your children at home on these skills as they prepare for kindergarten.
	heading2: Attendance
	2: Attendance Matters-Make it a habit!

We want your child to be successful in school!
Showing up for school has a huge impact on a student's academic success. Families play an important role in making sure their children get to school everyday. Attendance is necessary for success in school and in life. Our goal is to make sure that every student attends school regularly. Please help your child to attend school every day and arrive on time.
	heading3: Conversations
	4: 


Talking with your child is one of the single most influential learning opportunities you can give to them.  When you discuss the things your doing or seeing with your child you help to build conversation skills and knowledge. It is also a wonderful way to introduce new words and ideas to them. Remember to listen as much as you talk.
	heading4: Reminders
	5:  Tuesday, March 7th is kindergarten registration night at school from 6:00-7:30pm. We will also be doing Head Start and 
          Early Head Start registration
    for next year.
	7:             norwayheadstart.weebly.com
 
Don't forget to check out our weebly page for more information, updates, and pictures of what's happening in our classroom.  

Please feel free to use our classroom remind to communicate with us at any time.


